April 7, 1975

Mr. Bradley M. Thompson N.E. 1555 Sherman Dr. A-12-C Pullman, Washington 99163

Dear Bradley

Thank you for your recent letter regarding Klintknapping. As you know we are not having a field school this year and this is because I am taking sabbatical and the opportunity to visit various sites and study collections. Therefore, I will not be available to anyone this year and can only suggest that you work with Mr. Muto who should be able to teach you many techniques.

As you have probably hear our Museum director, Dr. Earl Swanson died on Easter Sunday and this, of course, has placed an added burden on my already crowded schedule. As for typeology, you might contact Ruth ann Knudson at Moscow who I consider the finest typeologist and who also attended our field school. I believe she is holding classes at Moscow and you might get some help from her.

Sorry I can not be of more help but this is a very unsettled year and I have many papers to write and little time for any teaching.

Hope to see you in Dallas.

Yours very truly.

Don E. Crabtree